


 

WELCOME TO   

ST. HYACINTH CHURCH 
 

If you are new to our church or just    

visiting, please stop and introduce      

yourself.  We are pleased to have you 

share in this celebration of the Eucharist.  

If you do not have a church home, we 

invite you to become part of our parish 

family. Parish registration forms are at the 

Information/ Welcome Desk and website. 

 

By using the envelopes sent to you every other month, we 

are able to properly credit you for your contributions. 

 

Mon, Sep. 21, 2020           NO MASS 
  

Tue, Sep. 22, 2020— Eben  Gwen Johns     6:00 PM 
  

Wed, Sep. 23, 2020— + Joseph Hoang      8:15 AM 
 

Thu, Sep. 24, 2020— + Van Blen      8:15 AM 
   

Fri, Sep. 25, 2020— + Sharon Craig Wilson    8:15 AM 
   

Sat, Sep. 26, 2020—  + Brittani Caswell     5:00 PM 
        

Sunday, Sep. 27, 2020—+ Marcel Fischbacher   8:00 AM  
       St. Hyacinth Parish Family               10:30 AM 
       + Roberto Hernandez           12:00 PM 

ST.  HYACINTH 
CATHOLIC  CHURCH 

 

4500 WESTHILLS TRAIL,  AMARILLO,  TX  79106 
 

806.358.1351    STHYACINTHAMARILLO.ORG 

 

 

 Mass Times:  Sat. 5:00 pm, Sun 8:00 & 10:30 am 

                         Noon on Sunday (Spanish) 

Mass Live-stream:    Sunday 10:30 am on our  

     website StHyacinthAmarillo.org 

Daily Mass:    Tue. 6:00 pm, Wed., Thu., Fri. at 8:15 am 

Adoration & Reconciliation:   Tue. 5:00—6:00 pm  
 

OFFICE HOURS — (OPEN BY APPOINTMENT ONLY)  

     Mon: 9:00 - 12:30 pm; Tues- Fri: 10:00 - 3:00 pm 
       Bulletin Deadline: Friday at Noon 10 days prior to publication 

 Email:    mail@StHyacinthAmarillo.com   
 

  STAFF 

    Parish Administrator:  Rev. Guadalupe Mayorga 
                  

    Deacons:  Mr. Arnold Schwertner  

                  Mr. Henry Wilhelm 
    

    Secretary/Receptionist:   Ms. Barbara Shipman 
 

    Business Mgr./Bookkeeper:  Ms. Grace Stringer 
 

    Environmental Services:  Ms. Nancy Garcia 
 

    Grounds Maintenance: Mr. Andres Albarran  
           

  FAITH FORMATION  
 

    Director :  Ms. Maria Dorotik  

           DRE@StHyacinthAmarillo.com 
  

    RCIA:  Ms. Lori Wilhelm  

     RCIA@StHyacinthAmarillo.com 
      

SACRAMENTS 
  

    Baptism:   Call office for appointment 

    Reconciliation:  Saturday 4:00-4:45 p.m. in the Chapel 

                         Tuesday  5:00-6:00 p.m. in the Chapel 

    Weddings:   Make appointment with Priest at least 

                       six months prior to marriage  

 

Remember to wear a mask to Mass and during reception of 

Holy Communion. The “Amen” response to “The Body of 

Christ” is a communal response and does not need to be    

repeated when  receiving.  

The church and bathrooms are sanitized after each Mass but 

if you are sick, please stay home.       

PARISH MEMBERSHIP:  Being  officially registered in a parish is 

very important to every Catholic. If moving, or making any changes 

of address or phone number, please contact the church office. 

From the Deacon’s Desk: 
 

Pope Benedict XVI reflected on martyrdom saying, “where 
does the strength to face martyrdom come from?” 
Martyrdom is the gift of God’s grace that enables a person, out 
of love, to give his life for Christ and for the Church, hence for 
the world. 
The best preparation for martyrdom is not strength training or 
interrogation endurance exercises, but rather the practice of 
humility of heart. It is from a deep and intimate union with 
Christ. 
St. Therese of Lisieux, the Little Flower, often prayed, “Jesus, 
may I die a martyr for you.” 
Therese’s unique character of holiness combined a desire for 
holiness with a profound knowledge of her own inability to  
accomplish this without the assistance of grace, and an      
unbounded confidence in Jesus. Although Therese did not die 
the death of a martyr, she certainly had the heart of one. 



ADORATION 

5:00 pm Tuesday 
(Confession available)  

Genny Peters, Lena Bailey, Kendra Haiduk, Thomas 

Kempf, Jandel Albarran, Juanita Mendez, Alex Lor, 
Viola Keller, Gerald Michels, Robert Birkenfeld, 

Jeanette Bezner, Pat Burns, Victoria Barra,  
Sandera Dear-DeWeese, Nikaia Lang, John W. Zimmerman 

 

FOR  CHILDREN  AND  THEIR  PARENTS  
AT  ST.  HYACINTH  CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 

The Faith Formation calendar and registration form is 
online at our website StHyacinthAmarillo.org for the 2020-
2021 school year with some changes to our program.     
Contact Maria Dorotik 
at 358.1351 with any 
questions. 

 

ST. HYACINTH OFFERING  -  Sept. 6, 2020 
      

     Sunday General Offering . . . . . . .  $  3,773.50 
   Second Collection . . . . . . . . . . . .         000.00  
   On-line Giving . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .      000.00  
     

   TOTAL . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $  3,773.50 

 

HOLY CROSS 
Catholic  
Academy  

 

students now have tickets available for 
the 2020 Catholic Life Insurance  
Catholic Schools Sweepstakes. Raffle 
tickets are only $5.00 each.   
 

The grand prize winner can choose one 
of the following prizes:   
 

• 2021 Ford F-150 truck 
• 2021 Ford Focus Sedan  
• $20,000 prepaid VISA card 
 

Each participating school is guaranteed 
to have a winner of a $1,000 prepaid 
VISA card individual winner drawn 
from tickets sold by their school.  
Drawing to be held February 12, 2021. 
 

For more information or to purchase 
tickets, contact Holy Cross at 806-355-
9637. Thank you for your support! 

 

For information about becoming 
Catholic, contact Lori Wilhelm  

806.336.5180  

SECOND COLLECTION  
 

Sep. 20th-Catholic Charities 

 

Be Sure to Look the Part 
 
I used to coach my oldest son in soccer when he 
was younger. As he got older, he would go to try-
outs for select and high school teams. I was no 
longer the coach, but I always shared with him 
one piece of advice before any tryout: Be sure to 
look the part. I told him that if he showed up 
looking like a soccer player, there was an          
increased chance of him being seen as a soccer 
player. If he showed up looking like a kid that 
plays soccer in video games as opposed to the  
real thing, he might not be taken seriously. As he 
grew older, that same advice was then applied to 
getting a job. It’s advice I have heeded myself all 
my life. You can even say it is like another     
common phrase: “Fake it till you make it.” 
 
As disciples of Jesus Christ, we certainly do not 
want to fake it, but we do need to look the part. 
The world looks at those of us who proclaim to 
be Christians to see if there is anything to this 
way of life. If they see us looking and acting like 
people transformed by Jesus Christ, they will be 
more likely to take Christianity seriously. If they 
look at us and see nothing different, then they 
can easily conclude that there is nothing different 
about Jesus Christ. He just becomes simply      
another religious figure of history. Can the world 
see the power of Christ in you? How well do you 
look the part? 
 
– Tracy Earl Welliver 

 

 

23rd Annual  
Respect Life Banquet 

 

Sunday, Sept. 27th 
 

Civic Center  
Heritage Room 

 

Prime Rib Dinner 
By 

The Big Texan 
 

4:30 pm Social Hour 
5:30 pm Dinner 

 

Keynote Speaker 
Kathryn Whitaker 

God bless our military and     

those serving our country. 
 

  Sgt. Maj. Todd Garner 
   MSgt. Jacob Heinz,  
   SSgt. Mason Myers  

Our goal of $37,566 has 
been surpassed! Thank you 

for your generosity by  
pledging $38,940. 

For all the cards & well wishes 

for my birthday. You are 

most generous. May God 

bless you abundantly,         

           Fr. Lupe 






